Attention Members:

Effective Immediately

Per Board Decision, dated February 7t
2011, any prescheduled board-approved
event, (i.e.: League practices or matches,
NRA classes, etc.), has exclusive use of this
entire facility. Please be advised that you
may not use the range at this time.

Those wishing to shoot outside of
posted ‘open range” hours should check the
master calendar at the club’s website,
www.MuskegonPRC.org, to determine if
your shooting conflicts with a previously
scheduled event.

Thank you for your understanding and
cooperation in this matter.



